NASHVILLE TOWN COUNCIL EXECUTIVE SESSION TUESDAY, MARCH 29, 2022

ATTENDANCE: Council members present: President Nancy Crocker, Vice-President Anna Hofstetter (arrived at 3:40 pm), Councilmember Jane Gore, Councilmember Tyra Miller and Councilmember Dave Rudd (left at 4:58 pm). Also in attendance: EMA Director Susan Armstrong, Police Chief Heather Burris, Town Administration Manager Phyllis Carr, Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young and Records Clerk Sandie Jones.

EXECUTIVE SESSION (3:00 PM)

President Crocker opened the Executive Session at 3:09 pm.

The Executive Session was held for discussion of records classified as confidential by state or federal statute.

The Executive Session concluded at 5:10 pm.

Clerk-Treasurer Brenda K. Young

Burds Kay Young

Certification to Council Signatures Only

President Mancy Crocker

Vice-President Anna Hofstetter

Councilmember Jane Gore

Councilmember Tyra Miller

Councilmember Dave Rudd